

BHG Open Management Meeting 04.06.21

Distribution: To all members & posted on website

Present:

Beki, Deena, Kim, John, Beth, Pauline

	Action
<p>Portion Updates:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Bees: Richard is writing bee blog, please post on facebook page also • Veg: Jenny has agreed to extend the lease by a further two years, ending October 24. It was agreed the group is too small to take on Hannah Reed's garden as well, but she is going to join BHG and may use the facebook page to advertise for a garden share. Beki has found a new source of manure which will be delivered. Working parties are now Fridays 3-5pm <p>Ducks: Duck house has been secured, 6 ducks and 1 drake will be collected by Beth. Pictures to be posted for sponsoring. Beki to chat with Jan O'Niel for advice on keeping a goose for protection provided it's not antisocial.</p> <p>Goats: Fern has kidded since the meeting, one boy, one girl (Kenny and Kate of course). Beki is currently milking for Larry and Tiffany but could do with alternating with one other, otherwise milking rota going well. Cheese making skills share to be arranged with general order of cultures.</p> <p>Beki and Tom are doing an hours fencing repairs on a Thursday evening any helpers welcome</p>	<p>RA</p>
<p>Community Orchard & Tool Library: On hold pending funding</p>	<p>BH</p>
<p>Matters outstanding:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Car stickers Beki to look at printing costs • Insurance: Kate's details currently on the policy need to be updated to Beki's at the new registered address 	<p>BH</p> <p>BH/KW</p>
<p>Finance: No report. Beki to ask Steve to use the last spreadsheet circulated as the format was very useful, and issue update for each monthly meeting to keep management group informed</p>	<p>BH/SS</p>
<p>Fundraising: Awards 4 All: Application rejected, reasons given were insufficient community consultation. It was agreed fundraising needs a 'portion' leader coordinator who can field research information from the group on potential funding sources and delegate any activities. Kim offered to take it on once her building project is complete and will chat to Penny as a possible partner.</p>	<p>KS</p>
<p>Raffle: Draw 17th July 3pm on Kenny's field, BBQ following at Kim's, bring bottles and things to put on the bbq. Kim to re-post raffle poster on Blakeney Residents page</p>	<p>KS</p>

Membership:

Check membership spreadsheet for any omissions or additions and make any corrections needed

ALL**Communication:**

Kim to be Admin on BHG facebook page, Mark to organise

Beki looking at Google drive accessible to management group to use as online storage for :

Membership

Accounts

Policies

Constitution

Link has been circulated, to try it out, or go to google drive if you have a gmail address

**MM/KS
BH****ALL****AOB:**

Management meetings agreed now on first Wednesday of the month

Date next open meeting: 4th August 7pm @ Kim's terrace

Next Event:

Raffle draw, and kid naming 17th July 3pm on Kenny's field, BBQ at Kim's after